
Cyber  Revolution  Named  a
Premium Solution Provider to
ABA Law Practice Division
Cyber Revolution, Inc., a provider of solutions designed for
small and medium sized law firms, has announced that it has
been selected as a Premium Solution Provider to the ABA Law
Practice Division.

“Cyber threats are constantly evolving to overcome security
barriers,  but  our  affordable  Cyber  Security  monthly  plan
provides the protection that small and medium sized law firms
need to stay ahead of current and future cyber threats. Being
proactive  is  the  only  option  for  law  firms  to  protect
themselves,” said Nicolas Chaillan, CISO of Cyber Revolution,
Inc.

In a release, the company said:

Cyber Revolution’s Serenity Plan provides an affordable and
simple cyber security solution for law firms. Led by Cyber
Revolution’s team of world-renowned experts, the Serenity Plan
includes a yearly audit, employee trainings, risk assessments,
24/7 emergency support and Cyber Revolution’s proprietary Law
Firm Cyber Security Certification program.

“Cyber Revolution’s Certification Seal can be used to assure
current  and  prospective  clients,  regulators  and  insurance
providers that your firm has taken the necessary steps to
implement effective and secure procedures and processes that
will limit exposure and protect their license, reputation and
clients’ data”, Chaillan added.

Cyber Revolution hopes that with its relationship with the
ABA, it can spread awareness of cyber security in the legal
field through educational outreach, trade shows, professional
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publications and the ABA’s extensive network. Moreover, Cyber
Revolution hopes to empower small to medium sized law firms
that  traditionally  find  themselves  either  too  small  or
resource  constrained  to  proactively  take  control  of  their
digital security.

“This is the solution that everyone was waiting for. Cyber
Security protections used to be too expensive and scary for
small law firms like us. Cyber-Revolution’s Threat Brief and
Report was thorough and insightful – exposing vulnerabilities
not only to my systems but all aspects of my firm that could
result in the unintended disclosure of critical information.
Their level 3 certification will soon be the standard by which
all lawyers will have to safeguard information,” said David J.
Dischley, of the Law Office of David J. Dischley, PLC.

About Cyber Revolution, Inc.

Cyber Revolution has more than 15 years of experience in the
Cyber  Security  industry,  with  leadership  from  Founder  and
Chief Information Security Officer, Nicolas Chaillan. Chaillan
was an early pioneer and contributor to the computer language
PHP.  Chaillan  developed  two  secure  payment  solutions  for
French banks and is considered a top industry expert in Cyber
Security, the company said in a release.
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